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From: LFB LALINK ;
Sent: 19 June 2017 09:43
Subject: For information: BECC operations

Sent to all London Local Authority Emergency Planning Teams

Dear Colleagues,

Further to my earlier e-mail. BECCs are requested to operate from 08:00 — 20:00.

We will review this decision at 16:00 and notify boroughs if longer working hours are required.

Kind regards,
Maria Farrugia

LLACC Link

London Fire Brigade
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